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RPA Governance Policy 
As the Center for Clinical Standards and Quality (CCSQ) Robotic Process Automation (RPA) 

developer community continues to grow, the RPA Center of Excellence (CoE) would like to remind 

users of the measures in place to help you build safe, reliable, and successful bots. This includes 

restricting package sources to the approved safe sources only, UiPath’s official packages and 

Orchestrator feed packages 

 

The RPA CoE also enables UiPath’s Workflow Analyzer on all bot builds to help users ensure that 

new bot builds are created in alignment with our development best practices. Please visit our blog 

post to learn more about these settings and the RPA Governance Policy. As always, if you have 

questions or need anything, please contact the RPA CoE in the #help-rpa Slack channel. We are 

here to help! 
   

 
 

  

If you need additional information, contact us: 
  

 

Phone: 1-866-288-8914 

Slack: #help-service-center-sos 
 

 

   

 

 

Email: 

ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov 
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https://qnetconfluence.cms.gov/display/RPA/Best+Practices
https://qnetconfluence.cms.gov/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=597232401
https://qnetconfluence.cms.gov/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=597232401
https://hcqis.slack.com/archives/C055PFA342X
https://hcqis.slack.com/archives/C0177K3ECG2
mailto:ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov
https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/ccsq_support_central

